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His Excellency, 

Mr. Abdullah Al Sheikh, 

Honorable Speaker of the Shura Council, 

Kingdom of Saudi Arabia 

 

Excellency, 

It is a great pleasure for me to express my most sincere congratulations on the occasion of 

the 91st National Day Anniversary of the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia to Your Excellency, 

your colleagues in the Shura Council and the people of your country. 

As a highly important country in the region, Saudi Arabia has a very good parliamentary 

record in the APA and steadily strives to play more active role in parliamentary activities. 

We hope to witness further concrete steps on your part as the leader of Shura Council and 

more extensive contributions of your parliament in the future programs of our Organization. 

I avail myself of this auspicious occasion to wish good health and happiness for Your 

Excellency and greater success and prosperity for the friendly people of your country. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

Best regards 

Mohammad Reza Majidi 

Secretary General 
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